
 
 

Newsletter – February 2017 

There is lots going on at the moment as we get ready for the Summer Tennis season 
 

Annual General Meeting and Quiz in aid of Comic 
Relief : 
 
We had a lot of fun last year at the AGM with the Sports 
Relief Quiz. This year it's Comic Relief...so quiz 
questions could be funny or weird! 
 
Fun for the family Friday, 24th March 
The evening will include: 
 AGM - find out more about the tennis club and 

have your say on how you would like to see it 
improve 

 Comic Relief Quiz  (teams to be arranged on the 
night) 

 Recognise our tournament winners and most 
improved players 

 Light refreshments will be provided 
 
The Details 

 When: Friday 24th March: 7pm-9.30pm 
 Where: Shinfield Parish Hall  
 Cost: Adults £5 (includes contribution to Comic 

Relief), Children free. 
 
Please support the Tennis Club by joining us. Let us 
know you are coming and the number in your party via 
email to: social@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk 
 
 

New Website Coming soon:  
 
We will soon launch our new website, you can 
see and use it HERE.  
We hope that you like it and can find all the 
information you need. If you have any ideas 
about how to improve it or add information, 
let us know. 
 
It will make it 
easier for you to 
pay your 
membership 
fees due from 
1st April. 
 
You will soon 
receive a membership due email with link to 
the website to confirm your details and 
arrange payment. 
 
And events coming soon: 
Book your place at the Easter Camps:  
Easter Camp runs from Mon 3rd - Thurs 13th 
April. More information in our flyer HERE .  
To secure your place on the Camp, you Must 
contact Tony on 07980 844487 or via email 
coaches@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk  
 

STC Open Day 
Tell your friends about our Open Day on:  
Sunday 14th May 1.30-4pm. To book a place 
they can sign via the Website or contact: 
membership@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk 
And we will be looking for support from 
members on the day to help make potential 
new members welcome.   
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